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December Newsletter 
 

Lakeview Leadership 
Academy 
12484 Tamarisk Rd. Victorville, CA 92395 
Web: lla.vvuhsd.org        T: 760.955.3400 

 

First Semester Is Ending! 

We made it through an entire semester on distance learning! Before 
students can relax and begin to enjoy their winter break, they will 
need to make sure to turn in all their assignments. The semester 
ends on December 18, the last day before Winter Break! These 
grades will be going on the official student transcripts and cannot be 
changed. Do not expect to use Winter Break to work on missing 
work, start working on missing assignments NOW! Starting in 
January students will begin a new semester.  
 

 

Upcoming Events 

December 1 

Coffee with the Principal 
https://meet.google.com/ocd-zgop-nmx 

December 9 

SART Attendance Meetings 
https://lla.vvuhsd.org/parents/sart 

December 11 

AYA Virtual Talent Show 
www.aya.llc/vvuhsd 

December 15 

School Site Council 
https://meet.google.com/tay-tupx-pxn 

December 21-January 4 

Winter Break! No School! 

January 19 

School Site Council 
https://meet.google.com/tay-tupx-pxn 

 January 20 

SART Attendance Meetings 
https://lla.vvuhsd.org/parents/sart 
 

Elective Change Request 

Elective change request will be available the week of December 14-
December 18. The link will be available on our school website. Only 
students will be able to access the form. There is no guarantee that 
a change can or will be made as it depends on many variables.  

Students will be notified via their student email if they are granted 
an elective change prior to beginning 2nd semester. If they do not 
receive an email, that means they did not get an elective change.   

https://meet.google.com/ocd-zgop-nmx
https://lla.vvuhsd.org/parents/sart
https://meet.google.com/tay-tupx-pxn
https://meet.google.com/tay-tupx-pxn
https://lla.vvuhsd.org/parents/sart


   

Building Leaders One Child at a Time  Page 2 of 8 
   

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

Mrs. Osterberg had students create Middle School Survival Guides. Below are a few 
images from three students that did a phenomenal job! Great work Raelene Esquivel, 

Alexandra Valdez, and Joseph Quintanar! 
If you would like to see the entire guide check out the school’s website Robotic page here: 

https://lla.vvuhsd.org/academics/cte/robotics 
 

 

Robotics Students Survival Guides 

https://lla.vvuhsd.org/academics/cte/robotics
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WINTER BREAK 

No school for two weeks for Winter Break! The office will also 
be closed during this time.  

December 21st  thru January 4th 

Monthly Perfect Attendance 

We are awarding students Monthly Perfect Attendance awards 
when they receive no tardies, no excused, and no unexcused 
absences for one entire month. Since it is taken on a monthly 
basis, even if a student has terrible attendance in November, he or 
she can still get a perfect attendance award for December!  

All students who receive a perfect attendance award will be  
entered into a raffle for an unknown prize at the end of the 

semester! 

Students should check their student email often for certificates 
and for updates on the raffle!  
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